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Dear Parent/ Carer, 

 

I am delighted to announce that all S1 and S2 pupils will be involved in our first ever Enriching Learning Fortnight from 

Monday 4
th

 to Friday 15
th

 June. Mrs D Masterson, has been working extremely hard to produce a fortnight during which our S1 

and S2 pupils will be provided with a range of experiences. These will target health and wellbeing, literacy and numeracy through 

a range of creative experiences and trips in what hopes to be a fun but enriched learning fortnight.  An outline of activities is as 

follows: 

 

 

Mon 4
th

 June    Getting to know you and child safety week activities 

 

Tues 5
th

 June Garageband grooves; cooking pizza with The Larder; outdoor games; and gardening activities 

 

Wed 6
th

 June Music activities; ice cream, popcorn and funky fruit making; eco, CDT, science and art 

activities 

 

Thurs 7
th

 June Day trip to the Scottish National Museum, Edinburgh 

 

Fri 8
th

 June Eco Day and ICreate music activities 

 

Mon 11
th

 June Music experiences; bread making; gardening, CDT, science and art activities 

 

Tues 12
th

 June Making fahitas and smoothies with The Larder; Howden Walled Garden trip; P.E. games and 

cycling trips (adapted for a range of abilities) 

 

Wed 13
th

 June Literacy Day trip to home of Robert Burns, Alloway 

 

Thurs 14
th

 June Day trip to Stirling Castle 

 

Fri 15
th

 June School Café to welcome new S1 pupils and their parents/carers and ICreate Music activities  

                              

 

Staff will be discussing and preparing pupils for events throughout the fortnight but please let Mrs Masterson know if you have 

any concerns. 

 

I am excited by this learning opportunity which our S1 and S2 pupils will be experiencing. I appreciate your support in 

encouraging your child to participate in the programme of events which Mrs Masterson has worked hard to put together. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Ann O’Hagan 

Headteacher 


